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15 May 2023 

Correction to Department of Climate Change, Energy, the 
Environment and Water (DCCEEW) Notification 

Australian Potash Limited (ASX: APC or the Company) advises that following the release to the Australian 
Securities Exchange of the Company’s Corporate Update on Wednesday, 10 May 2023, it was brought to the 
Company’s attention that the official ‘Notification of referral decision and designated proponent – controlled 
action’ (Notice) published on DCCEEW’s website carried a date of decision of 1 May 2022, as opposed to 
1 May 2023. 

This is an error on the part of DCCEEW. 

DCCEEW have now published a correction to the Notice reflecting the accurate date of decision as 1 May 
2023 and this is available on their website at https://epbcpublicportal.awe.gov.au/all-referrals. 

APC remains cognisant of, and committed to, its obligations under ASX’s continuous disclosure rules. 

The Company’s Managing Director and CEO Matt Shackleton’s most recent interview discussing the 
Corporate Update can be found on the Company’s website at 
https://www.australianpotash.com.au/site/investor-information/videos. 

This release was authorised by the Managing Director & CEO. 

Matt Shackleton      Michelle Blandford 
Managing Director & CEO     Company Secretary 
m.shackleton@australianpotash.com.au   m.blandford@australianpotash.com.au 
+61 (0) 438 319 841      +61 (0) 408 088 295 
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About Australian Potash Limited 

APC holds a 100% interest in the 
Lake Wells Sulphate of Potash 
(LSOP), located approximately 
500km northeast of Kalgoorlie, 
in Western Australia's Eastern 
Goldfields. The Company is 
finalising pre-development 
plans for commencement of 
construction. First production 
from the LSOP is scheduled for 
31 months from a Final 
Investment Decision. 

K-BriteTM is a registered 
trademark brand of Australian 
Potash Limited and the brand 
under which the suite of high 
quality, premium SOP products 
from the LSOP will be 
marketed.  

APC holds a 100% interest in the 
Lake Wells Gold Project, 
located 500km northeast of 
Kalgoorlie, in Western 
Australia's Eastern Goldfields. 

Please visit 
www.australianpotash.com.au 
for more information. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 


